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 AGENDA ITEM 
 
 REPORT TO HEALTH AND WELLBEING 

BOARD 
 
 21 MAY 2014 
 
 REPORT OF CORPORATE 
 DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN, 
 EDUCATION AND SOCIAL CARE 
 
 
 
UPDATE ON SINGLE INSPECTION FRAMEWORK AND INTEGRATED INSPECTIONS 
PROGRAMME 
 
SUMMARY 

 
This report presents a briefing paper, produced by the Association of Directors of Children’s 
Services (ADCS), relating to Ofsted’s initial evaluation of the Single Inspection Framework. 
The briefing paper also provides information on the Integrated Inspections programme, that 
will start in April 2015. 
 
  

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

That the Board notes the content of the attached briefing paper. 
 

DETAIL 
 
1. Ofsted has provided an update to the ADCS’s Standards, Performance and 

Inspection Policy Committee, relating to the Single Inspection Framework and the 
intention to introduce ‘Integrated Inspections’ alongside CQC, HMI Constabulary, 
HMI Prisons and HMI Probation, from April 2015. 

 
2. The attached briefing paper, produced by the ADCS, provides a summary of the 

Ofsted update  
 

 
 
Name of Contact Officer: Jane Humphreys – Corporate Director of Children, 

Education and Social Care  
Telephone No :  01642 527053 
Email Address : jane.humphreys@stockton.gov.uk 
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